
It’s time to get ready for DAY 1!

Atlanta Public Schools is partnering with the Empty Stocking Fund to 
make certain you are prepared for the start of this school year!  
Register now for a special Back-to-School Bash Pop-Up experience 
to receive a backpack and school supplies at your school!

Completing this online form helps us reserve supplies just for you!

And, coming soon, be sure to look out for more details about 
our Back-to-School Bash Pop-Up and Digital experiences. 

You don’t want to miss it! 

Scan the code or visit
https://www.emptystockingfund.org/aps-backpack-request-2020/
                                            by August 12 to reserve your backpack!

Learn more


